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Wisconsin Elecinc roua cour>ur
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

March 12, 1979

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

~

Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Olan D. Parr, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch #3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NO. STN 50-502
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

PRELIMINARY PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAN
HAVEN NUCLEAR PLANT

Your letter dated February 16, 1979 requested additional
information concerning the Preliminary Physical Security Plan (PPSP)
for the Haven Nuclear Plant. Attached are five controlled copies of
our responses to these information requests. The information has
been supplied in a question / answer format with suitable reference to
the applicable sections of the PPSP indicated as part of the response.
It is suggested that one set of responses be filed at the rear of
each of your five copies of the PPSP.

It is requested that the enclosures to this letter be
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to Section 2.790(d) of
10 CFR Part 2, " Rules of Practice". Should you have any questions
regarding these responses or additional comments on the PPSP, please
contact us.

Very truly yours,

/J

~ /

Sol Burstein Execu ive Vice President

Enclosures

Copies (Without Enclosures) to Messrs. Thomas A. Lockyear
Richard L. Prosise

'

William C. Hanley
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